
 
 

Temporary Notice to Mariners 

 

 

NTM 04/2024       30th January 2024 

 

Perth Harbour – PILOTAGE SERVICE RESTRICTIONS  

 

Mariners of vessels requiring the services of a pilot on the River Tay are advised that Perth 

Harbour Pilotage Service will be restricted during the month of February 2024.  

Pilotage will ONLY be available on the following dates: 

 

• 1st Feb 

• 9TH Feb 

• 10TH Feb  

• 11TH Feb  

• 12TH Feb  

• 23RD Feb 

• 24TH Feb 

• 25TH Feb  

• 29TH Feb  

  

 

Perth Harbour  

24/7 contact – 07979990077 or 07944 508 706 

Harbour@pkc.gov.uk / VHF Ch 09 
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